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Geophysical surveys in Marsaxlokk Harbour 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that a 

geophysical survey will be carried out inside Marsaxlokk Harbour. The survey will start 

on Thursday 3rd January 2019 and is expected to be completed by Wednesday 9th 

January 2019 

 

The survey will be carried out using the vessel BELLETRIX, which will have restricted 

manoeuvrability. 

 

Mariners and operators of sea craft are advised to keep a sharp lookout and give way to 

the vessel during the survey.  They are to give the vessel a wide berth of at least 100 

metres. 

 

Moreover, they are requested to comply with instructions given by Marsaxlokk Port 

Control (Marsaxlokk VTS) on VHF Channel 14.    

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 36 

       

  

 


